
  

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Eastern Region Office 

4601 North Monroe St., Spokane, WA 99205-1265 • 509-329-3400 

September 20, 2024 
 
 
 
Patrick Ealy 
Moses Lake Site Director 
Nouryon Chemicals 
2701 Road N NE 
Moses Lake, Washington 98837 
 
RE:  Discharge Monitoring Report Violations for State Waste Discharge Permit 

ST0008078 – Nouryon Chemicals 
 
Dear Patrick Ealy: 
 
In 2024, Nouryon Chemicals submitted three discharge monitoring reports (DMRs) past 
the required due date. All DMR submittals are due by the 15th of the month following the 
monitoring period. The following DMRs were late: 
 

1. April 2024 DMR  Due: 5/15/2024  Submitted: 5/29/2024 
2. June 2024 DMR  Due: 7/15/2024  Submitted: 7/16/2024 
3. August 2024 DMR  Due: 9/15/2024  Submitted: Not received 

 
Ecology wants to make sure you are aware of the violations and to help your facility stay 
in compliance with the limits, monitoring requirements, and conditions of Nouryon 
Chemicals wastewater discharge permit. 
 
Please contact me at (509) 319-4759 if you have DMR reporting questions or need 
assistance with DMR submittal. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Shara Joy 
Water Quality Program 
Eastern Regional Office 
 
SJ:sj 
cc: Steve Martinez, Nouryon Chemicals 

Charlotte Daskalopoulos, WQP Permit Manager, Ecology Eastern Region 
Art Jenkins, PE, WQP Permit Management Unit Supervisor, Ecology Eastern Region 
Greg Dobb, PE, WQP Permit Development Unit Supervisor, Ecology Eastern Region 


